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CIRCULAR 
To 
  
ALL MEMBERS 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
Sub: Proposed attempt to levy Electricity Tax on the quantum of energy sourced through 
Indian Energy Exchange (IEX)-Certain details called for- Regarding 
  
In continuation to our Circular No.93 Dated 24.06.2019 on the above matter, we are 
enclosing herewith a draft letter to be sent to the Electrical Inspector from whom such 
notice has been received.  
  
We request you to send your reply to concern Electrical Inspector by RPAD and send a copy 
to TECA for further action.  As the Electrical Inspector has stated to send a reply by E-Mail, 
members can send their reply to the Electrical Inspector in E-Mail also. 
  
We will do the necessary action after assessing the response of Electrical Inspectorate. 
  
Members are requested to inform any response received from Electrical Inspectorate to this 
matter. 
  
With Warm Regards, 
  
  
N. Pradeep 
Secretary 
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